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To the members of the Boathouse Park Committee: 
Thank you to Debbie Downie and Nick Kepple for meeting with me last week in 
anticipation of the upcoming meeting of the committee.  Based on the last meeting of 
the full committee we have procured the Remedial Action Plan and the Aquatic 
Vegetation Study and added those expenses to our accounting tasks. These work 
products been completed and as of this afternoon I have received the SAV.  Pursuant to 
the committee’s request at the July meeting, we have put together actions to expend the 
rest of the assessment grant and finish as many tasks associated with furthering the 
permitting to bring the project forward to be as shovel ready as possible.  At the 
chairman’s request we are waiting until the committee convenes to make a final 
determination of the priority items to expend our grant funding. 
  
These may include: 
  
Kent & Frost       Task 1 Permitting                                             $9,175.00 
Docko                   Task 1 Permitting                                             $6,250.00 
First Water          Task 1 Site Exposure                                       $3,000.00 
First Water          Task 4 Living Shoreline Feasibility              $4,500.00 
First Water          Task 5 State Permitting                                  $13,500.00 
First Water          Task 6 Federal Permitting                             $2,500.00 
Stadia                    Task 1 Permitting                                             $11,000.00 
  
These items total: $49,925.00   
The Finance Director has stated that, “there is $58,000 left in the brownfield grant 
before the $3,500 for the SAV study.  And Kent and Frost still has $27,213 left on its 
contract including the SAV study.” 
My opinion is that we should head forward as quickly as possible with the above 
referenced items.  The consensus of the committee on this path would be appreciated 
before the Town expends more funds on its behalf. 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this important matter. 
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